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Notice of Application – Empire Hotel – 57000205  
 
 

 

Notice of Application 

Under section 52 of the Liquor Licensing Act 1997 
 

Australian Leisure and Hospitality Group Pty Limited has applied to the licensing authority for 

the transfer of a General & Hotel licence in respect of premises situated at 414 Prospect 

Road, Kilburn SA 5084, known as Empire Hotel. 

 

The application has been set down for determination on 13 January 2022.  

 

Submissions in respect of the application can be made by lodging the form available at 

www.cbs.sa.gov.au/advertised-liquor-notices# at least 7 days before the date of 

determination.  

 

A copy of the submission must be served by the person making the submission on the 

applicant at least 7 days before the date appointed for the determination of the application at 

cattwood@dmawlawyers.com.au   

 

The application and certain documents and material relevant to the application may be 

inspected at the office of the Liquor and Gambling Commissioner, 95 Grenfell Street, 

Adelaide SA 5000 until 7 days before the date of determination.  To request an inspection 

appointment, please email liquorandgaming@sa.gov.au. 

 

 
Please scan for more information about the application. 
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